Town of Putnam
Small Cities Community Development Block Grant 

The Town of Putnam has been awarded a 2020 Community Development Block Grant (C.D.B.G) for Housing Rehabilitation. 
The Town has contracted with the Town of Killingly’s C.D.B.G consultants to assist with administration of the program. 
Please download the application/s and Program Guideline documents below.  Download, complete, and submit the application/s, along with necessary copies listed at the end of property owner application, via mail, email or bring them in person to Putnam Redevelopment Agency, Room 206, Putnam Municipal Complex, 200 School Street, Putnam, CT  06260.  
Upon receipt of application/s they will be date stamped and initialed.  If you own a multi-family property owner, you will need to gather, from the tenants- (18 and older), a completed tenant application, along with copies of items listed at end of tenant application.  Please contact Jackie Lefevre, Redevelopment Agency Administrative Assistant at 860-963-6800 ext. 201 or via email at Jackie.lefevre@putnamct.us for further information/questions.  
Once the application/s have been reviewed, a letter will be mailed to the property owner, from the C.D.B.G Consultant’s office, as to whether the applicant/s qualified for the program. 
 
Municipal Complex Hours
Monday to Wednesday: 8:30 am to 4:30 pm
Thursday: 8:00 am to 6:00pm      Friday: 8:00 am to 1:00 pm 
